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MCSA	Statement	Regarding	Biden	Administration	
Announcement	on	New	Efforts	to	Address	Violent	Crime	

		
Major	County	Sheriffs	of	America	applauds	President	Biden	for	his	leadership	in	announcing	new	
measures	this	week	designed	to	address	violent	crime	in	the	United	States	-	a	continuing	concern	
for	sheriffs	and	other	law	enforcement	leaders	across	the	nation.		We	welcome	the	additional	
resources	the	Biden	Administration	is	providing	to	local	law	enforcement	as	we	work	to	enhance	
safety	in	all	our	communities.		MCSA	looks	forward	to	discussing	the	details	and	working	with	
administration	officials	to	implement	common-sense	measures.	
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